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 6 CONVENT PLACE  
 

OFFICIAL NOTICE 

 

Main Street Post Office Counters closed for maintenance and repairs this Saturday 
  

In order to allow GJBS to undertake repairs and maintenance at the Main Street 
offices of the Royal Gibraltar Post Office the Main Street Post Office Counters will not 
open this coming Saturday 2nd October 2010. 
  
The Royal Gibraltar Post Office would like to take this opportunity to apologise to the 
general public for any inconvenience caused."  
 


